
         

 

 

 

 

Dudley Street Community Meeting Notice 
Rindge Ave Upper School Auditorium 

Wednesday, December 7, 2016 

6:00 PM 
 

Dear Dudley Street Neighbor, 

 

The Department of Public Works and the City’s Community Development Department 

will host a follow-up community meeting on Wednesday, December 7 to discuss the 

Dudley Street Reconstruction Project.  

 

The Dudley Street Improvements (Mass Ave to Clifton St) are scheduled for the 

2017/2018 construction season and are part of the City’s Five Year Plan for street and 

sidewalk reconstruction.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information and Assistance 

For any questions please contact Juan P. Avendano, Community Development Project 

Manager, at 617. 349.4655 or javendano@cambridgema.gov.  To receive future updates via 

email, please contact Kelly Dunn, DPW Community Relations Manager, at 

kdunn@cambridgema.gov or 617.349.4870.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelly Dunn 

Community Relations Manager 

Cambridge Department of Public Works 
 

 

Dudley Street Community Meeting 

Rindge Ave Upper School Auditorium 

70 Rindge Ave 

Wednesday, December 7, 6 PM 
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